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Safety and protection measures COVID-19 
Center for Photography 
 
We are delighted to welcome visitors to the Center for Photography again! The safety and protection of 
our employees and visitors is our highest priority. We therefore ask you to observe the following safety 
and protection measures: 
 
— Masks are compulsory in all interior and exhibition rooms of the Center for Photography. Masks are 

available at the reception. 
— Keep a distance of one and a half metres to other visitors. 
— Please wash or disinfect your hands regularly. Please find disinfection dispensers in the foyers. 
 
Information on Public Guided Tours and Workshops 
 
From 19.04.2021 public guided tours and workshops will take place on site again. Restrictions apply. 
Please note the following information: 
 
— Public guided tours are limited to 14 participants. 
— We ask you to leave your contact details (name and first name, telephone number, email address and 

place of residence) on a first come, first serve basis at the reception for public guided tours. The data 
will be destroyed after fourteen days and will only be used for contact tracing. We would like to 
inform you that you may be asked by the cantonal medical service to self-isolate if you were in 
contact with a person suffering from COVID-19 during the tour. 

— Workshops in the photo lab (Camera Obscura and Photogram) are limited to six participants and 
Cyanotype workshop is limited to eight participants. 

 
Information for Schools and Teachers 
 
— There is no restriction on the number of participants for guided tours and exhibition workshops for 

schools (up to the age of twenty). 
— Workshops in the photo lab (Camera Obscura and Photogram) can be booked for groups of up to six 

people. 
— The following workshops cannot be booked at present: Photography Today and Networked 

Photography 
— Masks are compulsory for all pupils, students and teachers.  
 
This document is a shortened version of our protection measures. 
 
We thank you for complying with these measures and doing your part to ensure that museum operations 
continue to be possible under the new conditions. We wish you a pleasant visit. 
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